Dear Browns Valley School Parents,

We would like to invite your child to an after school program at Loma Rica Community Church.  This program is called TGIT, and is for children in K - 5th grade.  This program provides a snack, play time, singing time, and a class time each week.  The program runs during the school year every Tuesday that school is in session from 2:30pm-4:00pm.  Your child will need a ride home each week at 4:00pm.  To ride the church bus or a private vehicle driven by our TGIT staff, your child will need the attached permission slip/emergency contact form filled out and delivered to the school office. Each week we will walk the kids off school grounds and load on our bus and private vehicles. Since we don't require a weekly note it is important that you inform your child and the office (for little ones) if they will not be attending a certain week.  We will otherwise assume your child is attending every week.   If you have any questions you can call David Rice at the church at 743-5435 or cell at 701-6246 or at riceinbv@sbcglobal.net.  We look forward to having your child participate in this great after school program.  We will be starting TGIT on September 13, 2016. 

